
 

PORT LIBERTY BAYONNE CONTINUED EXTENDED 
HOURS OF OPERATION  

 

July 25, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customer/Supplier, 
 
Please note that Port Liberty Bayonne will continue extending their 
inbound gates through Friday, August 8th.  
 
Gate hours will be 6am-6pm EST for single and double moves. The 
reefer cutoff has been extended to 4pm.  
 
Appointments will continue to be required as normal from 6am-1pm. 
Please help to take advantage of these additional operating hours 
offer by Port Liberty Bayonne.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Evergreen 
Customer Service Team or Sales Representative. A comprehensive 
contact list can be found by visiting https://www.evergreen-
shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 
 
As always, we thank you for your cooperation and appreciate your 
continued support. 


